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Globe Unified School District
2022 - 2023 Chromebook Checkout

New Changes To Chromebook Uses For Students

Students who attend Copper Rim Elementary will have Chromebooks assigned in the classroom. They will stay onsite for
students' as part of classroom instruction.

Students in Grade 6 - 12 still have the option to check out a Chromebook for the school year. Chromebook checkout will
begin
Monday July 11, 2022.

The Online Chromebook registration checkout portal will be open
Tuesday July Sth, 2022

Any student in grades 6-12 needing a Chromebook must have the online registration form completed before checking out
a Chromebook.

Please note checking out a Chromebook will require the purchase of a paid insurance policy on the device. the cost for
the insurance will be as followed,
Free Lunch Program $10.00
Reduced Lunch Program $15.00
JOM Program $0.00
(Standard Enrollment) $25.00
(Payment method: cash or check only)

If'the student is under the JOM program, documented proof of the CIB number must be provided on the online checkout form
CHROMEBOOKS WILL BE CHECKED OUT AT THE GLOBE HIGH SCHOOL BOOKSTORE MONDAY - THURSDAY DURING REGULAR OPEN HOURS STARTING
JULY 11,2021.

Students that failed to returned Chromebooks due to lost, stolen, or damaged devices for the 2021-2022 School
year will not be cleared for Chromebook checkout until assigned chromebook has been returned or paid for.



